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Squires discussed setting up site visits on wells (This was last done about 10 vears
ago on the Edwards, Quail Hollow, & Terteling wells). These site visits will include
checking the measuring points on the wells and insuring the monitoring eguipment is
working properly. As a courtesy, Ken had inguired twice with Dana Hofstetter as
to accompany Ken on
jined the first

reguest because the final recommendations were not vet completed in the SRBA.

to whether it would be acceptable to Edwards for Ed Sguires
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his monitoring rounds fo the Edwards &Greenhouse well. Dana

At Ed's request, Ken inguired a second time, after the SRBA recommendations
were out, but Dana would not allow Ed to visit Edwards’ well. Because Garnette
Monie and Dana Hofstetter were not in attendance at the District meeting, this
issue could not be discussed further.

and Ken agreed with this. Ed suggas?ad we could ook at dropping some the
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edundant measurements to save time and money for the Watermaster and fo
t
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eliminate his having to open and crawl down into subterranean vaults to get the

readings. Ed said the TTCI would be putting together a proposal to that effect.

Next meeting is set for 1:30 p.m., March I, 2012 at Quail Hollow Clubhouse.
Secretary will call Dave in January {the IDWR will send the secrafary a form to fill
out) to confirm date. Minutes for this meeting will be sent out within 30 days.



